





¢ . UNITED STATES
ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON

May T 1948

MEMORANDUM FOR THE CHIEF OF 3TAFF, U, S, ARMY,

Subject: Refund of Armed Forces Participation Funds
in Connceticn with Opecration SANDSTONE,

This will acknowledge receipt of your memorandum of April
23, 1948, on thec above subject. Thank you very much for your
promptness in informing us of the funds whizh will be returned
to the Commission.

We have noted that the cstimated post-SANDSTONE costs of
the Armed Forces for the fiscal year 1949 will be $4,000,000, plus
the cost of installing certain facilibices which may be decided
upon as necessary after SANDSTONE is complcte., It 1s suggcested
that nccessary fiscal arrvangements in thisconncction can be ac-
complished most casily by direct conversations between the appro-
priate represcntative of the Armed Forces and the Commission's
Director of Budgcts.

UNITED STATES ATOMIC EHERGY
COFMISSION

David E. Lilicnthal
Chairman
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